
 
 
Report to: Sefton Safer Communities Partnership 
Subject:  Sefton Matrix for Inclusion in Merseyside CSP info 
Date:   19 July 2012 
 
Recommendations 
 
That members of SSCP consider the content of the matrix and check for accuracy 
 
Members are requested to submit any changes or additional information to Chris Jones 
at Corporate Commissioning and Neighbourhood Co-ordination  
   
Introduction 
 
Merseyside CSPs have been meeting regularly to work together to prepare for the 
introduction of the PCC in November. Part of this process is to develop and overarching 
Merseyside plan for PCC candidates to highlight the priorities and work being done in 
each of the Local Authority to address key issues. 
 
Matrix 
 
The attached matrix outlines the work currently done in Sefton against the shared 
Merseyside priorities. This will form the Sefton input into the overall document. 
 
Members of the SSCP are asked to consider the information and determine if any 
revision is needed or if there needs to be additional information provided within any of 
the sections. Performance information would be particularly useful to enhance what is 
already available plus any examples of good practice. 
 
Next steps 
 
The matrix once finalised will be incorporated within an overall Merseyside document to 
be made available to all PCC candidates and will be used to emphasise some of the 
areas of priority and showcase good practice 
 


